## Office of the Assessor

Mary Margaret Tamez

Assessor

November 14, 2018

## Township Meeting Notes:

- Appeals are completed and ready for hearing.
- Walt's Grocery store has appealed and is asking for over 100,000 in assessed value of reduction. If they decide to go to hearing, it is going to be best to get an appraisal for the evidence. I will know in January if they have filed with PTAB and at that time, I will be in contact with the School District as well as the Village of Crete to see if they would like to contribute to the cost. It typically runs about \$1,500.